
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
State Road (SR) A1A/South Ocean Boulevard Drainage Improvements Project   
From Sherman Street to SR 822/Sheridan Street, from Franklin Street to Walnut 
Street, and from Crocus Terrace to Van Buren Street  
In the City of Hollywood  
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID Numbers: 448574-1-52-01, 448576-1-52-01, and 448577-1-52-01 

SR A1A/South Ocean Boulevard Drainage Improvements Project   
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide the community with information regarding the SR A1A/
South Ocean Boulevard Drainage Improvements Project. FDOT is constructing this project in partnership with Broward County 
(Resolution No. 23-2271) and the City of Hollywood (Resolution No. R-2024-095). This project aims to enhance the safety, 
resiliency, and longevity of the infrastructure for our communities. The project limits are on SR A1A/South Ocean Boulevard 
from Sherman Street to SR 822/Sheridan Street, from Franklin Street to Walnut Street, and from Crocus Terrace to Van Buren 
Street in the City of Hollywood. Please see below for detailed information. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Installing four stormwater pump stations and drainage 

structures near the intersections of SR A1A/South Ocean 
Boulevard and Azalea Terrace, Van Buren Street, Sherman 
Street, and Franklin Street to enhance long-term 
infrastructure resilience 

• Installing a seawall along SR A1A/South Ocean Boulevard 
from Sherman Street to SR 822/Sheridan Street, and from 
Palm Street to Walnut Street to enhance long-term 
infrastructure resilience 

• Reconstructing sidewalks and the roadway affected by 
pump station and seawall installation 

 

Construction Cost: $34.3 Million                       Construction Start: June 2025                     Estimated Completion: Summer 2028 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the 
efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment  

and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities.  

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Jesus Sarmiento, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager  
jesus.sarmiento@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 218-1465 
 

Victor Zarzuela, P.E. — Senior Project Engineer 
vzarzuela@fj-group.com or (786) 718-9981 
 

Jackie De Freitas — Community Outreach Specialist 
jdefreitas@corradino.com or (561) 426-9721  

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Full closures of SR A1A/South Ocean Boulevard will be 
implemented for the major underground infrastructure 
for the pump stations and - drainage crossings of A1A  

• Daytime and nighttime work will be performed within 
the project limits 

• Business and residential access will be maintained at all 
times throughout construction 

• Additional information about lane closures, detours, 
and pedestrian impacts will be provided in the weekly 
traffic report distributed by FDOT and can be viewed 
using the following link: FDOT Broward County 
Construction - Home (d4fdot.com) 
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